
Patrick C. Dolf, 24, of Schaumburg, died Saturday when his vintage single-engine airplane 
crashed in a rural Kane County cornfield after taking off from Olson Airport near Elgin. Mr. 
Dolf had been flying for about five years. He was a self-employed pilot who flew passengers or 
freight for different companies. He was also a part-time pilot for Scott Aviation. He had 
previously owned Precision Tile in Bloomingdale. A native of Northbrook, he graduated from 
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University, Daytona Beach, Fla. He is survived by his parents, John 
and Annette; a sister, Catherine; and his grandmother, Ann Jummati. A memorial service will be 
held at 10 a.m. Thursday in Our Lady of the Brook Worship Center, 3700 Dundee Rd., 
Northbrook.  Source:  The Chicago Tribune - Thursday, July 13, 1995 

 


